From: Coppa, Karen 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 5:04 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: MER Conference Invitation 

Per  your email, I spoke and attended the MER conference in Chicago from May 19-21.  The MER (Managing Electronic Records) conference is sponsored by Cohasset and Associates.  I did not accept any travel costs, meals or honoraria.  I attended one reception. Thank you.     

